
 

 

TEMPORARY BUS 
DETOUR - School Bus ‘636’  

08 to 18 NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 
 

School Bus ‘636’ (from MERCEDES COLLEGE into the city) each 
afternoon normally travels to the city via Fullarton Road, LEFT 
Glen Osmond Road, RIGHT Hutt Road, Hutt Street, East Terrace, 
LEFT Grenfell Street then Currie Street to Stop W1.  
 

Due to the ‘Adelaide 500’ motor racing event, a section of Hutt 
Street and East Terrace (between Wakefield and Grenfell Streets) 
will be CLOSED to all traffic from FRIDAY 08 NOVEMBER to 
MONDAY 18 NOVEMBER 2024 inclusive. School Bus ‘636’ will 
therefore DETOUR from Hutt Street via LEFT Wakefield Street, 
RIGHT Pulteney Street, LEFT Grenfell Street then normal route.  
 

The ONLY BUS STOPS MISSED on the detour are Stop V1 Hutt 
Street and Stop R1 Grenfell Street.  
 

 Students who normally alight at Stop V1 Hutt Street will need to 
alight at Stop T1 Hutt Street (just south of Wakefield Street 
corner).  

 

 Students who normally alight at Stop R1 Grenfell Street will 
need to alight at Stop W2 Pulteney Street (in Hindmarsh Square 
on the detour route), or Stop T2 Grenfell Street. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience due to bus route detours for this special 

event. School Bus 636 returns to normal from Tuesday 19 November. 


